TOWN OF ATHOL
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT

The Town of Athol, Department of Public Works is seeking a Highway employee. A CDL Class B
Drivers License and a Hoisting Engineers License are preferred. Willing to train the right candidate.
Candidates must have a clean DOT record and pass a pre-employment Drug Screening and CDL
physical. The starting salary ranges from $20.77 to $24.14 with PTO and a generous benefits
package.

To apply, send resume and application to the Diana Cooley at the Department of Public Works, 584

Main Street — Room 24, Athol, MA 01331, email to dcooley@townofathol.org or obtain an

application at the same address. Applications will be accepted until the position has been filled.
Equal Opportunity Employer

Sincerely,

Richard P. Kilhart, Superintendent



